Dear Families, 




  

  August 24, 2003

I want to introduce you to your DAISY binder.  This is a very important part of my teaching because it is a means of communicating with you!  As you may have noticed, DAISY is an acronym for Daily Announcements and Information for the School Year.  Your child is required to take this binder home every afternoon and is also responsible for bringing it back to school in the mornings.  I will be checking the contents of the binder each morning. Here is how it is organized:

· pencil pouch:  please place any lunch money, field trip money, or donation money into this pouch.

· calendar for the school year: keep this as a reference for the school year.

· daily schedule: this tells you what we will be doing each day and helps you to plan for visits to our classroom.

· lunch menu: this will be changed on a monthly basis

· newsletter: this will be updated monthly

· class list: for your personal reference
· parent communication: one side will be for notes that need to be signed and returned to school. You can also place notes for me and bus change papers in this pocket. The other will be for information that you simply need to read.  The notebook paper is just to have paper on hand for you to correspond with me personally. 

· folder for homework: one side will house homework that needs to come back to school, including the reading log, and the other will contain all the work that I have checked and can stay at home. 
· math facts

The DAISY binder is great way to keep us both organized and encourage communication.  It will also encourage responsibility in the students. I have supplied all of the items in the DAISY binder at the beginning of this school year.  If any items are lost and damaged during the school year, it will be the responsibility of the family to replace those items.  


I am very excited about having your child in class this year and as his/her parent, I view you as my partner in educating him/her.  While we will be discussing the components of this binder in class, please also discuss it with your child, reinforcing the importance of staying organized to prevent any problems in the future.  Please sign the bottom of this form and return it to school in this binder the first week of school.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me at 740.657.2511 or email me at laurie_reed@olentangy.k12.oh.us.
Thank you, Laurie Reed

--------------------------------------------

I have read through the contents of the DAISY binder with my child, __________________________.

Parent signature:________________ Child signature:_____________
